
  

      RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/095/2021-2022                                                                             19th AUG 2021 
 

CIRCULAR: SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Dear Parents (Grades IX - XII), 
 

Greetings! 
 

We are happy to share that we have successfully completed one week of on-
campus classes with your support, and the attendance is increasing everyday.  
 

Please note: - 
• While the students are coming for on-campus classes, it is mandatory for 

them to be in their formal school uniform.  
• Also since the students are doing science practicals in the labs, lab coats are  

an essential requirement for their safety. Please note that while students 
have their Chemistry and Biology practicals, they will be carrying their lab 
coats to school. 

 

To ensure that all our students have their uniforms and lab coats, we are opening 
uniform counter on Saturday 21st August, 2021 between 9:30 am – 4:00 pm. We 
request you to ensure social distancing while you are in school for your safety. 
 

In case you are not able to come to school, please connect with the vendor on the 
below mentioned details: - 
 

Mr. Gaurav 
Phone number – 9990862932 
Email – gaurav@pbindia.co.in 
 

 

Warm Regards,  
Ms Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


